
PREFACE

The international conference 18th Geometrical Seminar 2014, was held at Vrnjačka Banja, Serbia from
May 25th to 28th, 2014.

This Geometrical Seminar was dedicated to academician of the Serbian Academy of Science and Art
Professor Mileva Prvanović on the occasion of her 85th birthday.

The 18th Geometrical Seminar, had more than 130 participants from about 30 countries all over the
world. This meeting had brought together mathematicians, physicists and engineers interested in Geometry
and its applications. The aim of the Geometrical Seminar was to enable researches to give lectures on new
results, exchange ideas, problems and conjectures.

This issue of FILOMAT contains papers presented at the 18th Geometrical Seminar. The papers were
accepted for publication after having been subjected to the usual strict reviewing process of the journal.

The editors expresses their sincere gratitude to the reviewers for their thorough reports and to the editors
of FILOMAT for their support, in particular, to D. Djordjević and V. Rakočević. The editors also thank
the members of the Committees of Geometrical Seminar and to the Faculty of Sciences and Mathematics,
Nǐs, Faculty of Mathematics, Belgrade and to the Faculty of Science, Kragujevac for their great effort in
organizing a very interesting conference. Particulary, we thank to Professors David Blair, Mileva Prvanović,
Svetislav Minčić, Graham Hall, Uday Chand De, Oldrich Kowalsky, Emil Molnar, Andrey Mironov, Leopold
Verstralen and other participants who helped us organize and realize the conference at the highest scientific
level.

Editors:
Ljubica Velimirović and Mića Stanković
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